
Government Logistics Department
clarifies rumours

     In response to rumours circulating on the Internet that the Government
provides face masks to the public free of charge at its warehouse and that
starting from yesterday (January 29) the public could collect the masks by
way of real name registration, a spokesman of the Government Logistics
Department clarified today (January 30) that the rumours are totally
false. The spokesman appealed to the public to stay vigilant and not hastily
believe in rumours.
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